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Certifi cate Number: AJA'l 8-01 59

ADVISORY

DEAR ALL:

This is to clarify the earlier uploaded advisory dated 07
August 2019 in the lnsurance Commission's (lC's) website
relative to the PLDT telephone lines. The Commission has
received a report from the PLDT officials, after having
conducted an investigation, that the contractor of the
sponsored project of DPWH accidentally hit the PLDT lines
inside the IC premises.

PLDT officials assured that all telephone lines will be
restored as soon as possible.
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